
From: Wong, Ho
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 2:16 PM
To: 'lyn.townsend@townsendrogers.ca'
Cc: Meneray, Mark; Xu, Haiqing; Glenn, Ron; 'Waqué, Stephen F.'
Subject: Response to Your Request of April 17, 2009

Attachments: Hemson Townsend Questions Memo SHP 06May09.pdf
Hello Lyn,

On behalf of Mark Meneray, I would like to forward the attachment responding to your request of 
April 17, 2009.

To ensure openness and transparency of the Sustainable Halton process, our protocol for release 
of new information requires us to make it public, through our website, requests for new 
information and the subsequent response by the Region.  Therefore, this is to advise you that we 
will be posting your letter of April 17, 2009 as well as the attachment from Hemson on our 
website.

If you have any objection to this, please let me know as soon as possible.

We are also requesting that if you clients have similar information that is relevant to the 
Sustainable Halton process, you share such information with us at the earliest opportunity.

Ho Wong
Extension 7998
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